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GRANT INFORMATION 

Additional Information: Please list any additional information regarding your grant that you 
would like to report.

Grant Results – Financial Breakdown 

Annual Budget 
($) 

Grant Awarded
($) 

Provide a brief description of 
the specific amount that was 
spent. 

Salaries: 

General operations: 

One-time project / 
program: 

Physical asset(s): 

Rent (RMOW 
facilities): 

N/A 

Rent (other 
facilities): 

Other: 

Totals $  % (Grant amount ÷

 Annual budget amount) 
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Nov 30 2020 
	
 
Dear Mayor, Council & RMOW CEP Grant Program Coordinating Staff 
RE: 2020 Community Enrichment Program (CEP) Grant 
 
In the 2020 CEP grant cycle AWARE was awarded $5,000 to support the implementation of 
initial early win climate actions identified as part of the Climate Action Campaign Jam, which 
we were designing as a conference-styled space for community members from throughout 
the region to mobilize on climate action campaigns.  
 
At the time of CEP application we had the Climate Action Campaign Jam scheduled for May. 
As with many events the pandemic caused cancellation of the plans for an in-person 
gathering. As we shift to an online format for the event we identified February 2021 as the 
best option for new timing recognising that: businesses as one of our main target audiences 
would likely be stretched through Fall with the predicted (and now underway) second wave 
of covid; and that a backlog of postponed spring events would make the end of year busy for 
all of our target audiences. The postponement of the event clearly delays the use of the 
2020 CEP funding to allow us to support the implementation of initial early win campaign 
actions.  
 
The $5000 of CEP funding remains on hand and ready for use as intended. As per our 
application - funds will cover time and tools needed to support assigned lead individuals and 
organisations bringing early win climate actions to fruition. This early-win action support will 
allow momentum from the event to be maintained, helping to keep people engaged while 
also bridging any actions where we would need to seek suitable funding for actions that are 
longer-term or where significant investment is needed. This means funds will now be spent 
in March & April of 2021 (i.e. for 2 months following the climate action event).  

 
We are and will continue to engage with staff, Council and partners as this project is 
delivered and look forward to reporting back in full upon completion.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Claire Ruddy,  
Executive Director 
Association of Whistler Area Residents for the Environment 


